
 

PRODUCT DISCONTINUATON NOTICE 

 

 

 

RE: Weller WD1MN POWER UNIT,160W, DIGITAL, (W/O USB),120V 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter serves as formal notification that Apex Tool Group, LLC (ATG) is discontinuing the 

production of the Subject product. The product contained in this notice will no longer be 

manufactured. 

ATG is changing the sales status to “Discontinued” effective March 1, 2023.  The last date for 

placing orders is February 28, 2023. 

The substitute product is WT2M 150W POWER UNIT 120V B NA 

ATG will continue to service and support all products currently in the field, and will also continue 

to sell tips, consumables, and parts. We anticipate that this support will last for three years. 

Contact: Glenn Schindo 

Phone: (919) 247-4307 

Email: glenn.schindo@apextoolgroup.com 

 
Date: February 6, 2023 

 


